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Following the publication of the DEIS in May 2008, the CRC project team

has coordinated directly with Diversified Marine, both through the Marine

Drive Stakeholders Group, which Diversified Marine was a member of,

and through one-on-one meetings between project staff and the property

owner. The project staff has worked extensively, including taking a

facility tour, to better understand the operations of Diversified Marine and

determine what their needs are. The project has committed to involve

Diversified Marine in discussions that would affect their property, or

access to their property, as early and often as possible.
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Thank you for taking the time to submit your comments on the I-5 CRC

DEIS.

 

Columbia River Crossing

Appendix P September 2011



Columbia River Crossing

Appendix P September 2011


